
 

 
December 3, 2018 
 
Re:  Santa Susana Mountains Trails Master Plan - Phase II 
 
Hand delivered to Office of Supervisor Kathryn Barger 
 
Dear Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors: 

I am the chairperson of SCV Trail Users, a committee of Concerned Off Road Bicyclists Association, a 
nonprofit organization (“SCVTU”).  SCVTU works with land managers in the Santa Clarita Valley to help 
maintain existing multi-use trails, develop new multi-use trails, and advocate for continued public access 
to trails on public lands for the mountain biking community of Santa Clarita. 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of SCVTU to ask you all to vote to approve the Santa Susana Mountains 
Trails Master Plan - Phase II.  We appreciate the hard work that the Los Angeles County Department of 
Parks and Recreation has put into this plan and have worked closely with them as they have sought 
input from the public throughout the process.  In reading the final report, we are pleased that many new 
trails are proposed for the study area which is a part of our local community.  New multi-use trails are 
needed as many of the existing trails are heavily used and crowded on the weekends.  We also like the 
proposed Bike Skills Park and, for the record, prefer the proposed “B1” location. 
  
Should you have any questions, I can be reached at (661)373-1426 or ​kwraleigh@gmail.com​. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kenneth W. Raleigh 

SCVTU Committee Chairperson 

27441 Tourney Road   ​◈​   Suite 200   ​◈​   ​Valencia, CA 91355 
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